
Grade ten students will be taking an online 
version of the OSSLT on October 20th.  
Information about the test is provided below.   
 
There will be five prep sessions, and then a 
practice-run of the test on October 13th.  
Students will attend prep sessions during their 
MSIP period.  A schedule of the prep sessions 
can be found below.   
 
 








